ALBUQUERQUE – The New Mexico Department of Game and Fish has scheduled a public meeting regarding proposed revisions to the Migratory Game Bird Rule. Members of the public are invited to attend this hybrid public meeting in order to provide comments.
· April 18, 2024, Albuquerque, 6:30 p.m.
· Attend in person at 7816 Alamo Rd, NW, Albuquerque, New Mexico
· Register in advance to attend virtually
The proposed changes to the rule along with information about how to attend and participate in the virtual component of this meeting will be available on the NMDGF webpage, https://www.wildlife.state.nm.us/commission/proposals-under-consideration/
Comments on the proposed changes can be provided by mail: New Mexico Department of Game and Fish, Attn: Migratory Game Bird Rule Development, 1 Wildlife Way, Santa Fe, NM 87507; or by email, DGF-Waterfowl@dgf.nm.gov, or in person at the meeting listed above.
